
MEMORANDUM 

 
COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 

PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 
 

 
DATE: October 17, 2019 

TO: Planning Commission 

FROM: Janneth Lujan, Planning Commission Secretary  

SUBJECT: Postponement of PLN 2018-00482 State of California  
 (Caltrans and State Parks)  

 
The Planning Commission’s public hearing and consideration of this item has been postponed 
to the November 13, 2019 Planning Commission meeting. 
 
Please direct any questions to Senior Planner Michael Schaller at 650/363-1849 or 
mschaller@smcgov.org.   
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